
Hello,

A huge thank you to all of the parents who attended our anti-

bullying workshop. It was a great turn out and the children 

enjoyed completing the activities with their loved ones. 

REMINDER: please complete the parent survey so that we 

can ensure that Knighton Mead is the best that it can possibly 

be. If you need any help or would like to complete the survey 

in school, then please come to the school office.

https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=14931-
62328-30922673

Many families have been celebrating Diwali over the past 

week and we hope that if you did, you had a great time with 

family and friends. Happy Diwali. The children learned about 

Diwali last week and celebrated in class. 

The children are using their creativity around school and are 

completing some superb art and design technology projects. 

We can’t wait to see the final outcomes.

Last week, Year 4 enjoyed a visit to the Botanical Gardens last 

week and Year 6 enjoyed the Newark House museum. A 

reminder that all Leicester museums are free to visit and have 

lots of great exhibitions. 

Finally, a reminder that SCHOOL IS CLOSED TO CHILDREN 

ON MONDAY 20TH NOVEMBER for staff training. 

Have a fabulous weekend and we look forward to seeing you 

all on Tuesday. 

Miss Rebecca Smith.

Nurture - Learn - Achieve

Date: 17.11.23

Principal:

Miss Rebecca Smith

Issue: 11

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 

with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=14931-62328-30922673
https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=14931-62328-30922673


A huge congratulations goes 

to Richmond Class with 

amazing attendance this 

week. Congratulations also 

goes to Lothair Class with 

fantastic punctuality.

All children are bringing home 

today our first attendance 

reward sheet of the year. I 

look forward to seeing all the 

coloured in squares at our first 

reward star! 

If any Nursery parents need 

support completing their 

application for Reception for 

next year, please come to the 

office to see me.

Many thanks for your support. 

Mrs Edwards

Nurture - Learn - Achieve
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Congratulations to our 
badge winners tomorrow:

Monday 20th November - inset day –

school closed to children

Thursday 23rd November - EYFS open 

afternoon

Tuesday 19th November – Christmas Party 

day (non-uniform)

Wednesday 20th December – Christmas 

jumper day and Christmas dinner

Thursday 21st December – Carol service at 

Church of the Nativity

Thursday 21st December – end of  term

Friday 22nd December – Tuesday 9th 

January – CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

Attendance

Class
% 

Attendance

Bloomfield 91.9%

Macaulay 86.6%

Lansdowne 92.5%

Richmond 99.1%

Hughenden 94.1%

Lothair 94.5%

Sheridan 95.6%

Whole 

School 

Attendance 

93.4%

Character muscle of the week
Managing 

Impulsivity:

Having the control 

to stop yourself from 

doing something 

that may not be 

appropriate at the 

time. This involves 

self-control. 

Primary Leadership Team

#collaboration #community

A huge thank you to everyone for their 

support with the colouring competition 

and Bearpee challenge. We cannot 

wait to announce the winner next week 

and find out how much we have raised. 

Richmond
Ayaan – Red merit
Darcey – Red merit
Mylo – Red merit
Priscilla – Red merit
Aleeza – Blue merit
Anna – Yellow merit
Faeez – Yellow merit
Haelo – Yellow merit
Harper – Yellow merit
Zoya – Yellow merit
Deborah – Red
Rohanya – Red
Miriam – Green
Sarah – Green
Hephzibah – Green
Nehal – Green

Sheridan
Oscar. C – Second 
Green merit
Leela – Second blue 
merit
Ugoeze - Blue
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